MEMO# 17487

May 10, 2004

ICI EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT DEPARTURE

[17487] May 10, 2004 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS No. 33-04 CEOS PRIMARY CONTACTS - MEMBER COMPLEX No. 42-04 RE: ICI EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT DEPARTURE I regret to inform you that Julie Domenick, who has been with the Institute for 23 years, is leaving the Institute to join the law firm of Loeffler Jonas & Tuggey as Managing Principal of the Washington, D.C. office. Julie will remain at the Institute for the next few weeks. Attached is the press release announcing Julie's departure and highlighting her outstanding contributions to the Institute, its members and fund shareholders. Please join me in wishing Julie the very best. We will miss her and look forward to working with her in the future. Matthew P. Fink President Attachment (in .pdf format) Note: Not all recipients receive the attachment. To obtain a copy of the attachment, please visit our members website (http://members.ici.org) and search for memo 17487, or call the ICI Library at (202) 326-8304 and request the attachment for memo 17487.

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.